
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News Release 
10/12/2014 

 

Sheriff Lavender reports that his deputies received training from the office of Ohio 

Attorney General Mike DeWine. A representative from the Attorney General’s office was 

in Ross County on Friday to administer training on Victims Right’s and Victim 

Awareness.  

 

The 4 hour training was part of the mandatory continuous professional education 

requirement for Peace Officers in Ohio. The training was to improve our deputies ability 

in dealing with crime victims and their family members, and to keep deputies on course 

with keeping in touch with the citizens of Ross County to provide the best services 

possible to our community. 

 

The training was held at the Terry Collins Re-Entry Center on S.R. 104 and was provided 

to the Sheriff’s office at no cost.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


